
Notification   September 2020 Road 

 

 

North–South Corridor  
River Torrens to Darlington - Ground Investigation Works  
 

As part of the North-South Corridor Project, River Torrens to Darlington, the Department for Infrastructure and 
Transport advises that ground investigation activities will be undertaken in your area in coming weeks. 

This testing will help us develop a comprehensive picture of the underlying soil and groundwater conditions along 
the South Road corridor (refer to the fact sheet for more information). 

 

Location and timing:  

We will be carrying out geotechnical and hydrogeological investigations on 
Ragless Street, St Marys with a temporary road closure in place as shown on 
the map to the right.  

Works will commence on Wednesday, 30 September for approximately five 
business days between 6am and 6pm. This work will not be undertaken on 
Saturday or Sunday, however the temporary road closure will remain in place 
until the completion of the works. 

Ragless Street will be closed at the corner of Walsh Avenue for the duration 
of the works, with detours in place to Crystal Ave and Bailey St.  

The works have been scheduled to coincide with school holidays, however 
access to St Bernadette’s Primary School will be maintained at all times. 

Access to residences and businesses will be maintained at all times.  

These works may be rescheduled in the event of inclement weather or other 
circumstances outside our control.  
 

What to expect:  

Temporary traffic restrictions will apply in the vicinity of the works. Signage will be in place to alert road users to 
the changes in traffic conditions, and road users are advised to take care when travelling through the area. 

During the works you may notice an increased presence of machinery as well as ground personnel. Some noise 
disturbance can be expected at times, caused by the equipment and vehicles used.  

Works will be managed to minimise disruption to all road users, businesses and the local community, as much as 
practicably possible. 

Thank you for your patience while we undertake these important activities.  

 

For more information or to speak to a member of the Project Team:  

 
Phone 1300 951 145 Email northsouthcorridor@sa.gov.au Website dit.sa.gov.au/torrenstodarlington 
 
Follow us on Facebook page @DFITS         


